

enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 870003









Head Teacher: Clare Humble

26 April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

## Marian Procession, Friday 10 May 2024

I am delighted to announce that on Friday 10 May, we are going to celebrate our annual Marian Procession.

This event is a traditional Catholic occasion that the Academy celebrates during the month of May, and it is a vibrant expression of our unique identity.

We will mark this special occasion by celebrating mass at Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary Church in Billingham at 10.30am. All Year 7 students will be present at the Mass with their Form Tutors. Afterwards, we will process with a statue of Mary back to our academy site and students will have an extended break as a reward with refreshments.

I am delighted to say that this year we are inviting our primary feeder schools and our parents as part of our traditional format of processing within the community.

Thank you for your support and please do not hesitate to contact the Academy for more information.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M J Scott

**Deputy Headteacher**